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                 29th November 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 3 parents only 

                              
We are delighted to be able to offer 3 parents from each Year 3 class the opportunity 
to have lunch with their child on Monday 4th December. This is on a first come first 
served basis. 
 
If you would like to complete the slip below to register your interest and we will inform 
the lucky parents on Friday.  You will need to arrive at school at 12.10 and will be 
taken to the dining hall with your child where you will have your lunch and then you 
are free to leave. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms H Marsden 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 
I would like to have lunch with my child on Monday 4th December 2017.  I understand 
this is only available to 3 parents per class. 
 
Child’s name          __________________   Class            ________ 
 
Parent’s name _________________   Contact number  ______________ 
 


